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Acklin, Tim

From: Lin Jennewine <jenneli6669@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 12:15 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Friends of the Marsh

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Please know I strongly support funding for the Marsh project. Thank you. Lin Jennewine


